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Ms. Sophia Bell 
3924 Donna Drive 
Huntingdon Valley PA 19006 
 
Dear Ms. Bell: 
 
On behalf of the Lower Moreland High School community, I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank you for your continuous support for our Senior Awards Night.  
 
The award ceremony was a great success due largely in part to the generosity and 
support of our donors. Our 2013 graduating class was recognized for their superior 
academics, selfless volunteerism, and devoted citizenship. We look forward to your 
support in the years to come. Your dedication to Lower Moreland High School will 
guarantee a great academic future for our students. We invite you to join us next year at 
our 2014 Senior Awards Night.  
 
The Alan Bell Memorial Award  for $1,000.00 was awarded to Lindsey Yam. 
Sincerely, 
 

Julien P. Drennan 
 
Mrs. Julien Drennan, Principal 
Lower Moreland High School 
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